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From: Forex <forex@worshipunited.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 3:56 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I completely oppose the proposed change in the leverage to the retail forex market.

I do however encourage that people should be educated on the risks involved with trading forex.
Please consider the emails of the public as many of smaller organizations rely on the forex market.

-Phil



